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Due to the concerns over the outbreak of Coronavirus (COVID-19), we have 

decided to cancel “Roppongi Art Night 2020” scheduled on May 30 (Sat) – 31 (Sun).  

Future schedule concerning the event is undecided, and will be discussed with our 

organizers, Tokyo Metropolitan Government, Tokyo Metropolitan Foundation for

History and Culture, Arts Council Tokyo, and Minato City. 

The updates of our event will be announced on our website.

We apologize to everyone who has been looking forward to “Roppongi Art Night 

2020”. 

We appreciate your understanding of our decision in order to prevent the spreading 

of Coronavirus (COVID-19).
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